
 

 

 

 

 

July 10, 2025 

D-SNP Provider Kick Off Meeting 
 

Kern Health Systems (KHS), in collaboration with the Department of Health Care Services 
(DHCS) is pleased to invite you to the upcoming webinar introducing our Medicare Dual Special 
Needs Plan (D-SNP). KHS and the DHCS will provide a foundational overview of D-SNP and what 
it means for our members, providers, and community partners. The webinar will also serve as an 
opportunity to collect questions that will help shape future educational resources and training. 
Please see webinar details below: 

• Date: July 17, 2025 

• Time: 12:00 – 1:00 PM 

• Hosted via Microsoft Teams 

Discussion topics will include: 

• Overview of Dual Eligible Beneficiaries 

• Medicare Medi-Cal Plan Coordination 

• 2026 Look-Ahead for Providers 

Speaker: 

• Department of Health Care Services 

Please use the link below to RSVP.  Once registered, you will receive a Microsoft Teams link 
via the email you provide: 

https://forms.office.com/r/420sz4gx79 

 

Provider Bulletins are available on the KHS website. Please visit the site regularly to stay 
informed about the latest updates and announcements. 

If you have any additional questions regarding the webinar, please contact your Provider 
Relations Representative at 1-800-391-2000, silent prompt option #5.  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/420sz4gx79
https://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/providers/bulletins/
https://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/

